
A Small Get Together of Staff at ICAR- NRC for Grapes to welcome New Year 2021. 

On the occasion of New Year 2021, all staff of NRC for Grapes assembled and welcomed it with great 

enthusiasm. The Director has wished everyone that may this year unfold moments of success and 

fulfilment in their life and take the Institute on epitome of success. Staff of the Institute expressed their 

views for the year 2020. A short video showing the journey of Institute in year 2020 was shown at the 

occasion.  The programme was followed by the field visit by scientists.  

A few glimpses of the occasion: 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Field visit by the scientists: 

 

 


